Megan Kozak

Please support the Australian industry. Without any regulation or incentives, our tv
and film content will be all imported. Especially in this current climate, we need to
do what we can to support Australian actors, writers and crew. Our industry has
been seriously impacted by the pandemic, and now more than ever we need the
support of the government.

It will be more important than ever to see Australian stories on our screens. Netflix
and similar streaming services are filled with American content. If they are allowed
to capitalise off the Australian people, then they should be required to contribute
towards our arts industry. As an actor, | am aware of the prevailing attitude that
you have to move overseas to really be successful in this field. That shouldn't be
the case, but we need the government's support to help change this.
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